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WE THANK YOU 

Today is the final production of KIT in a 

daily format. KIT will now become a 

monthly production and be sent out 

at the end of each month. The July KIT 

will be sent out on 31 July.  
 

Commencing on the 24 March we 

have produced 73 KIT’s over this14 

week period. This has been mainly 

possible because of your support and 

contributions. Parishioner feedback 

has told us that they have loved 

hearing from other parishioners – your 

reflections, prayers, poems and simply 

how you were coping during this time 

of being distant but connected.  
 

KIT is not finished – it will morph into KIT 

Monthly which will continue to need 

your support and contributions. It will 

continue to be a communication 

medium for parishioners keeping 

connected with parishioners. It is 

envisioned that KIT Monthly will be in a 

newsletter style with reports from 

different groups in the parish keeping 

you up to date with their works and 

happenings. However, we do not 

want to lose the personal content and 

would encourage you to continue 

sending in your personal reflections, 

poems and things that are important 

to you. 
 

The SJA parish team would like to 

thank you all for your support during 

the shut-down time. We have been 

sustained by your love and care for us. 

The affirmations we received for mass 

on-line and KIT, gave us the boost to  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

continue on. In our thanks we 

acknowledge all of you who sent 

messages of thanks and appreciation. 

For those who were concerned about 

the parish finances when there were 

no Sunday collection’s and dropped 

in their envelopes or made donations 

electronically, we thank you.  
 

To all of you who supported each 

other and continue to do so – you are 

God’s Heart on Earth. 
SJA Parish team – with love. 

 
Mission 

In a constant effort to share in the 

sentiments of the Heart of Christ, 

we will be attentive to all human 

needs and aspirations, such as, the 

need to be respected as persons, 

the need for love and peace, for 

freedom, justice and truth, and the 

search for meaning in life. We will 

become all things to all people, by 

respecting different cultures, and 

by being ready to undertake 

whatever apostolic services people 

may need.  

Constitutions & Statutes of the Missionaries of the 
Sacred Heart #24 

Today’s Gospel Matt. 8: 23-27 


